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GARBAGE COLLECTION TIME CHANGE 
EFFECTIVE NOVEMBER 4, 2011 LORAAS DISPOSAL GARBAGE COLLECTION BINS 
MUST BE PLACED ROADSIDE FOR PICK UP ON THURSDAY EVENINGS OR BY  
6:30 AM  FRIDAY MORNINGS. 
 
BLAINE LAKE MEDICAL CLINIC SERVICES 
NURSE PRACTITIONER HOURS: 
 Mondays  8:30 am to 12:00 noon 
 Tuesdays 8:30 am to 12:00 noon 
 Thursdays 8:30 am to 12:00 noon 
PHARMACY HOURS: 
 Mondays 10:00 am to 12:00 noon 
 Tuesdays 10:00 am to 12:00 noon 
 Thursdays 10:00 am to 12:00 noon 
MEDICAL LAB HOURS: 
The Lab is open every second Tuesday.  In November the lab will be open November 8th, 
and November 22nd. 
 

Remembrance Day Service 
 

Friday, November 11, 2010 - 10:30 a.m. sharp 

Blaine Lake Composite School Gym 

“Lest We Forget” 

 

 

Luncheon 

$5.00 per person 

 Immediately following Cenotaph Program 

Back at the School! 
 

CENTENNIAL CELEBRATION CHOIR 

If you love to sing and want to have some fun with others who enjoy singing please join the 

Centennial Celebration Choir.  This choir, which is being formed for the Non-Denominational 

Church Service, will be singing Christmas Carols to get warmed up for Centennial Celebrations 

next year! Practice will be on November 20 at 2:00PM at Blaine Lake Gospel Chapel, 109 Railway 

Ave W. Bring your voice and feel free to bring a friend. Knowledge of reading music is not 

necessary or required. All are invited to participate. For more information contact Della Konkin at 

497-2669. 
 

2012 Centennial Celebration Meetings 
Planning is well under way for the Town and RM’s 100

th
 Birthday Celebrations, August 3

rd
 to 5

th
, 2012.  The 

next Committee meeting is Tuesday, November 15
th
, 2011, 7:00 pm at the Curling Rink.  Everyone is 

welcome to attend. 
 

TRADE, BAKE & CRAFT FAIR 
At the Blaine Lake Composite School on Saturday, December 3

rd
, 2011 from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm. 

Come do your Christmas shopping at the many exhibitors.   
St. Andrew’s Church Ladies will be selling lunch. 
Tables are still available, call Bev at 497-2721 
 

 



 

BLAINE LAKE LIBRARY NEWS 

The library welcomed a new librarian in October.  Renee Antoine will be replacing Amanda 

Minten.   

The After School Club will be back on Thursday, November 3rd between 2:15 to 5:15 after a two-

week break. 

Library Hours: Tuesday 2-5, Wednesday 1-5, Thursday 5-8, Friday 1-5 

Weekly Programming:  After School Club Thursday 2:15 to 5:15 

    Craft n’ Chat for Adults Thursday 6-8 

    Drop In Computer Help Friday 2 to 4 

    Call 497-3130 for more information. 

 
BLAINE LAKE LOTTERY COMMITTEE 
We want to sincerely thank everyone who supported The Blaine Lake Seniors' and Community "Cash Lotto".  
Special thanks to those who answered phones, made out tickets, labels, proofed, established a data base, 
pinpointed our supporters locations on the maps and saw that the tickets that had been ordered were in the 
mail.  Thanks to the ladies who were in the kitchen and looked after all the food that came in to feed the 
volunteers and to all those who brought in muffins, soup, chili, sandwiches, desserts, cakes & cookies, 
perishky, puffed wheat squares and much more.  Thank you Kitty for making those wonderful cakes so that 
our supporters and visitors had some cake to go with their coffee when they dropped in to visit us.  Thank 
you Aubrey Reban for making the beautiful token trays.  Thanks to Barry Glencross for again being our 
internal auditor and to Sgt John Redlich for helping us with the drawing of the winning tickets.  Thank you to 
all who attended the Barbecue and to Wade from Blaine Lake Tire for providing the burgers.  Thank you also 
to Rod Kitter and Dave Thomas, the CJWW "Moo Crew" who once again put Blaine Lake on the map 
and who definitely helped us achieve our success!!!.  
  
Our lottery was a success again this year.  Thank you Blaine Lake and Community for your support!! 
  
The Lottery Committee, 
Karen Fiala, Pamela Lavoie, Annette Pollard & Anne Sitter 
 

Blaine Lake Seniors’ & Community “Cash Lotto” Winners – Oct 17, 2011 

 
$100,000.00 Winner:  Janetta Breaton,  Prince Albert, SK  

 

$10,000.00 Winner  Lee Ann Olsen c/o Barry Dutchak,  Christopher Lake, SK 

 

$1,000.00 Winners:  Jim Appelt, Clavet, SK    Mitchell Wrishko, Saskatoon, SK 

Janetta Breaton, Prince Albert,    Stacey Hunchak, Saskatoon,  

Tony & Ann Hilkewich, Alvena, SK Boh Ciona c/o Andy Ciona,  Swift Current,  

Nick & Eileen Greschuk, Saskatoon  Stan Caron, Saskatoon, SK 

   Gail St. Onge, Spiritwood,   SK   Nancy Stein, Duck Lake, SK 

$500.00 Winners:  Gerry Lamontagne & Donalee Berry,  Blaine Lake, SK 

   Myron Swistun, Mayfair, SK           Nichole Mollberg, Saskatoon, SK      

Chad Musich, Loon Lake, SK           Kimberly Levesque, Vonda, SK           

Tara Roney & Louis Roney, Moose Jaw, SK           

   Brett MacDermott, Blaine Lake, SK       Peter & Eugenia Prystupa, Borden, SK          

Victor & Coralea Ens, Martensville, SK      Ian Hovland, Glenside, SK   


